
If you would like to learn how you and your business can become a Harvest House
Sponsor or Foster Friendly Business, please contact us at

harvest.house@hbcguam.net



EVENTS

HARVEST HOUSE
October & November 2022

WHO WE SERVED

This Orphan Sunday, our attention was
brought to the one child that we can impact
for eternity. 182 children entered the foster
care system in the past year. That is 15
children every month, 4 children every week,
and one child every 2 days. Despite the
staggering statistics, we learned that it takes
one family saying yes to one child to make
the difference. God, being their ultimate Hero,
is our example in selfless love to these
vulnerable children by sacrificing for them in
these ways:

DEFENDING
CARING

PROTECTING
COMFORTING
DELIVERING
UPHOLDING
SECURING 

We are thrilled to be planning our 13th annual
Christmas Celebration event. We will be
hosting "A Christmas Morning" complete with
gifts under the tree, a huge breakfast buffet
with hot pancakes and waffles, and numerous
Christmas activities for the children and
families to participate in. Contact us if you
would like to learn how you can be involved
with this special event. 

PREPARING FOR
CHRISTMAS

Harvest House had the privilege of serving Guam's
foster community this month by opening our doors
to foster families, shelters, CPS, emergency
placements through our triage center, potential
foster families, and numerous donors.

5
SHELTERS
SERVICED

22
EMERGENCY

TRIAGE

105
CHILDREN
SERVICED

34
FOSTER

FAMILIES 

ONE CHILD. ONE FAMILY. ONE HERO. 


